Keri O'Brien

From: rogermcveigh@bellsouth.net

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 11:15 AM

To: Cheri Smith

Cc: Keri O'Brien; 'Roger McVeigh'

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comments, Item #18 on February 7, 2023 City Commission Agenda

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Cheri/Keri,

Sorry this is so late
Can you post this as public comment under Item #18 on tonight’s agenda?

Did the City not recently (2021) give Waste Management (WM) an extension of 4 years beginning January 1,
2022 and agree to rate increases as part of that contract extension? Why would the City allow them to
open the contract hardly one year later and accommodate with them additional increases? Do you think if
fuel prices or other costs that Waste Management incurs under the contract were lower than expected due
to circumstances beyond the control of either party, WM would offer to amend the contract to lower their
rates to the City’s residents? Grateful that WM is paying a housing allowance to attract and retain
employees in our community, but should the City fund this practice by WM when the City has been
unwilling to offer or fund similar housing allowances to solve its own critical staffing shortages? The most
outrageous rationale of this whole exercise is the City’s Staff’s conclusion that agreeing to these contract
changes will motivate WM to comply with the numerous conditions of the original contract, conditions that
the City and Staff have repeatedly failed to enforce or require. At what point does the Commissioners and
City Staff exercise their obligation to negotiate with WM in the best interests of residents and taxpayers?

Thank you
Roger

Roger McVeigh

627 Simonton Street

Key West, FL 33040

Mobile: 305-394-7555
Home Office: 305-292-4828

“Democracy, government by the People for the People”
Abe Lincoln, Gettysburg Address

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it’s the
only thing that ever has.”
Margaret Mead






